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Top DEP Stories 
 
WITF: Top stories: John Quigley's departure from DEP 
http://www.witf.org/news/2017/01/top-stories-john-quigleys-departure-from-dep.php 
 
Mentions 
 
News Eagle: Apply for 2017 Governor's Awards for Environmental Excellence 
http://www.neagle.com/news/20161229/apply-for-2017-governors-awards-for-environmental-
excellence 
 
WPXI: Fire at Washington County gas well site remains under investigation 
http://www.wpxi.com/news/official-equipment-fire-caused-fire-at-washington-county-gas-
well/480416850  
 
Washington Observer-Reporter: Fire Erupts at Marcellus Shale pad in Somerset Township 
http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20170101/fire_erupts_at_marcellus_shale_pad_in_somerset_township  
 
Climate Change 
 
York Dispatch: Weak federal powers could limit Trump’s climate-policy rollback 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/politics/2017/01/02/weak-federal-powers-could-limit-
trumps-climate-policy-rollback/96093244/ 
 
Sentinel: Guest Editorial: Methane emissions reduction cuts climate impact 
http://cumberlink.com/news/opinion/columnists/guest/guest-editorial-methane-emissions-reduction-
cuts-climate-impact/article_3dd59a0b-0305-5a89-a7f8-6570d3e6e3a1.html  
 
Energy 
 
Pennlive: Do your homework before predicting the Energy Dept.'s demise 
http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2017/01/do_your_homework_before_predic_1.html#incart_river_in
dex 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
WTAE: Fire at gas well facility in Somerset Township 
http://www.wtae.com/article/gas-well-on-fire/8553115  
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Equipment failure at pump caused fire at Washington County gas well 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2017/01/02/Equipment-failure-at-
pump-caused-fire-at-Washington-County-Rice-Energy-gas-well/stories/201701020130  
 
Pennlive: The Williams' Atlantic Sunrise pipeline project will drive economic development 
http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2016/12/post_95.html#incart_river_index 
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WITF/StateImpact: Friends and foes of Constitution Pipeline await appeals court ruling 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/01/02/friends-and-foes-of-constitution-pipeline-await-
appeals-court-ruling/?_ga=1.22545458.882895250.1471610849 
 
StateImpact: Court tells EPA to review its rules on oil and gas waste 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/12/29/court-tells-epa-to-review-its-rules-on-oil-and-
gas-waste/  
 
Citizens Voice: Pennsylvania’s natural gas impact fee draws scrutiny 
http://citizensvoice.com/news/pennsylvania-s-natural-gas-impact-fee-draws-scrutiny-1.2137341  
 
The Record: Fracking takes toll in Pa., but N.J. gets a bargain 
http://www.northjersey.com/story/news/environment/2016/12/30/fracking-takes-toll-pa-but-nj-gets-
bargain/96016380/  
 
Waste 
 
New Castle News: Recycling alternatives exist for city residents 
http://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/recycling-alternatives-exist-for-city-residents/article_a0d79b30-
d03a-11e6-869a-e3ef17401a9a.html 
 
Lehigh Valley Live: Public to get its say on proposed Chrin landfill expansion 
http://www.lehighvalleylive.com/easton/index.ssf/2016/12/do_you_oppose_the_chrin_landfi.html  
 
Water 
 
York Dispatch: York Water Co. finds some lead contamination 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2016/10/25/york-water-co-finds-some-lead-
contamination/92732612/ 
 
Pennlive: York water utility to replace lines amid elevated lead level 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2017/01/york_water_utility_to_replace.html#incart_river_index 
 
Lancaster Online: York water utility to replace lines amid elevated lead level 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/pennsylvania/york-water-utility-to-replace-lines-amid-elevated-lead-
level/article_28c4f7b2-5689-5e7d-9f52-91aeff27f02f.html  
 
Central Penn Business Journal: York Water adds to growing wastewater business 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20170103/CPBJ01/170109990/york-water-adds-to-growing-wastewater-
business 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: State's largest water authority finishes $195M purchase 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20161230/CPBJ01/161229784/states-largest-water-authority-finishes-
195m-purchase 
 
Lancaster Farming: 2016 Marked by Conflict Over Ag 
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http://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/main_edition/marked-by-conflict-over-ag/article_8e27a39e-
f716-5f4e-af92-a43e9b7db05c.html 
 
Lancaster Online: Scranton homeowners file suit over undisclosed sewer lines 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/pennsylvania/scranton-homeowners-file-suit-over-undisclosed-sewer-
lines/article_db853374-be76-5eda-9dcd-bf877d0455d8.html  
 
PennLive: Duncannon reacts to lead in water supply 
http://www.pennlive.com/perry-county-
times/index.ssf/2016/12/duncannon_reacts_to_lead_in_wa.html  
 
Times Tribune: Monday Update: Mayfield's push-back against flood-plain expansion continues 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/monday-update-mayfield-s-push-back-against-flood-plain-
expansion-continues-1.2137463  
 
Scranton Times: Scranton, Dunmore net about $20M less than estimated from sewer sale 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/scranton-dunmore-net-about-20m-less-than-estimated-from-sewer-
sale-1.2135939 
 
Republican Herald: Frackville municipal board tentatively adopts budget with no rate increase 
http://republicanherald.com/news/frackville-municipal-board-tentatively-adopts-budget-with-no-rate-
increase-1.2136173 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Allied News: Trumping the environment 
http://www.alliednews.com/opinion/columns/trumping-the-environment/article_7c9f888b-5352-51a1-
b7ba-fcd10e606312.html 
 
Times Observer: Scarnati announces Senate Standing Committee Chairs for 2017-2018 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/pa-news-apwire/2016/12/scarnati-announces-senate-standing-
committee-chairs-for-2017-2018/ 
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